
GET Committee 

From: Kelly King 

Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2019 1:38 PM 

To: GET Committee 

Cc: Kate Griffiths 

Subject: FW: Please Settle the Lahaina Injection Wells Lawsuit 

Original Message----- 
From: John Greenhalgh (jgreenhalgh@twc.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<automail@knowwho.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2019 12:35 PM 
To: Kelly King <Kelly.Kingmauicounty.us> 
Subject: Please Settle the Lahaina Injection Wells Lawsuit 

Dear Ms. Kelly T. King, 

For over a decade, Maui County has fought to allow the Lahaina Wastewater Reclamation 
Facility to keep polluting the Kahekili reef. The Surfrider Foundation Maui Chapter and our 
coalition partners have tried to work with the former Mayor to find practical alternatives. We 
believe the Wastewater Facility can redirect its effluent to provide needed water for golf courses, 
commercial landscaping, and agriculture. Instead of working with us, the County has spent over 
$4 million in taxpayer money on mainland law firms to appeal each decision lost. As the current 
leaders of Maui County, you have the opportunity to turn this around. Please do the responsible 
thing for Maui County and protect our reputation and our reefs. We should use our time, 
energy and taxpayer dollars to fix the problem, not fight the solution. 

If we start planning now, Maui County can develop a long-term solution for our water system 
that will give us something to be proud of, instead of embarrassing stories of Maui in the news 
and social media around the country. If the County continues to push this case all the way to 
the Supreme Court in Washington, D.C., the case will damage Maui's reputation and undermine 
the Clean Water Act as it?s being supported by large corporate polluters like the American 
Petroleum Institute and the National Mining Association. 

These companies want to use this case to sabotage the Clean Water Act and possibly reduce 
liability for environmental disasters like cyanide drainage from mines and leaking oil pipelines. 
We don?t want to people to associate Maui County with these polluters; nor do we want to help 
their efforts to undermine the Clean Water Act on a national level. We strongly encourage the 
Mayor, Maui County Council and the leadership of Maui's state legislators to work together with 
community organizations so we can resolve this issue together and protect our island?s 
treasured beaches, coastal waters and living resources. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. John Greenhalgh 
506 Kai Hele Ku 
Lahaina, HI 96761 
jgreenhalgh@twc.com  
(808) 868-6077 



GET Committee 

From: 	 County Clerk 

Sent: 	 Monday, June 24, 2019 12:12 PM 

To: 	 GET Committee 

Subject: 	 FW: Please settle the Lahaina Injections Wells case 

Original Message----- 
From: usana96763@everyactioncustom.com  <usana96763@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sent: Sunday, June 23, 2019 2:07 AM 
To: County Clerk <County. Clerk@mauicounty.us> 
Subject: Please settle the Lahaina Injections Wells case 

Dear Maui County Clerk Maui County Council, 

I support the County seeking to settle the Lahaina Injection Well case (HAWAII WILDLIFE FUND, 
ET AL. V. COUNTY OF MAUI, RELATING TO THE CLEAN WATER ACT) as per CC 19-225, 

The County of Maui should not be spending money attempting to gut the Clean Water Act. 
Instead, the money should be spent ensuring no pollutants reach the ocean from our wastewater 
facilities. 

Sincerely, 
Sherri Mora 
1144 Ilirna Ave Lanai City, HI 96763 
usana96763gmai1.com  



GET Committee 

From: 	 County Clerk 

Sent: 	 Monday, June 24, 2019 12:12 PM 

To: 	 GET Committee 

Subject: 	 FW: Please settle the Lahaina Injections Wells case 

Original Message----- 
From: sperleyl111@everyactioncustom.com  <sperleyl 11 1everyactioncustom.com> 
Sent: Sunday, June 23, 2019 9:46 AM 
To: County Clerk <County. Clerk@mauicounty.us> 
Subject: Please settle the Lahaina Injections Wells case 

Dear Maui County Clerk Maui County Council, 

I support the County seeking to settle the Lahaina Injection Well case (HAWAII WILDLIFE FUND, 
ET AL. V. COUNTY OF MAUI, RELATING TO THE CLEAN WATER ACT) as per CC 19-2251  

The County of Maui should not be spending money attempting to gut the Clean Water Act. 
Instead, the money should be spent ensuring no pollutants reach the ocean from our wastewater 
facilities. 

Mahalo. 

Sincerely, 
Sue Perley 
P0 Box 791676 Paia, HI 96779-1676 
sperleyl 11 1@mac.com  
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